
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

SYDNEY DESALINATION PLANT APPOINTS PATRICIA McKENZIE 

AS CHAIR 

July 1, 2020 

The Board of Sydney Desal inat ion Plant (SDP), announced today the appointment 

of Patr ic ia McKenzie as its new Chair,  effect ive immediately.  

Ms McKenzie has more than 35 years’ experience in the Australian energy and 

infrastructure sector with a part icular focus on industry governance, market design 

and regulatory reform.  

She is a highly experienced Chair and non -execut ive director in the energy, health , 

government,  and welfare sectors, and is currently serving as Chair of NSW Ports, 

and as a director at AGL Energy Limited and The Housing Connect ion.  

Ms McKenzie was previously a director of the APA Group, Chair of Essent ial 

Energy and Healthdirect Australia Limited, and a director of Transgr id, Macquar ie 

Generation and the Australian Energy Market Operator.  She was CEO of Gas 

Market Company Limited.  

Announcing the appointment, the Chief Execut ive Off icer of SDP, Phil ip Narezzi,  

said Ms McKenzie brought to the job signif icant  experience as a non-execut ive 

director, with extensive knowledge of and connect ions in, the wider infrastructure 

sector.  

“On behalf of the Board and the management team, I  welcome Patr ic ia to SDP at a 

crucial t ime in the management of water resources in NSW, with many parts of the 

State st i l l  gr ipped by drought and water restr ict ions,” Mr Narezzi said. “Her 

exper ience as a non-execut ive director and her expert ise wi l l be a great asset to 

our organisation.”  

Ms McKenzie said she was pleased to join SDP as its new Chair,  adding:  

“SDP is an integral part of Sydney’s water management system, making an 

important contr ibut ion to the water  needs and expectat ions of mil l ions of 

households and businesses in the metropol itan area.  

“I  look forward to working with the NSW State Government and its agencies to 

ensure SDP cont inues to supply dr inking water to Sydney, not just during periods 

of extreme drought but as part of an integrated, wor ld -class water management 

and del ivery system.”  

Media inquir ies: Luis M Garc ia (Cannings Strategic  Communicat ions) +  61 419 239 552  


